
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
November 13, 2019 

 
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre  
Office of Nuclear Energy, Safety  
  & Security, Room 33200 HST  
Bureau of International Security  
  & Nonproliferation  
U.S. Department of State  
2201 C Street, NW  
Washington, DC  20520  
 
Dear Mr. DeLaBarre: 
 
Enclosed is an application (XCOM1332), dated November 5, 2019, received by the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), from Curtiss-Wright Corporation, for the export of 
pressure transmitters and spare parts to South Africa for installation into pressurized water 
reactors at the Koeberg Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2.  
 
Your assistance in obtaining the necessary assurances from the Government of South Africa 
will be appreciated. 
 
Please note that the dollar amount on page one of the NRC Form 7 is proprietary information. 
The NRC will not include this information in the public record and requests that the Executive 
Branch agencies protect it as well. 

Sincerely, 

      

11/13/2019

X Peter J. Habighorst
Peter J. Habighorst

Signed by: Peter J. Habighorst  
Peter J. Habighorst, Chief 
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs 

Enclosure: 
Export License Application 
 
cc w/enclosure: 
S. Oehlbert, DOE/NNSA  J. Semones, DHS/CBP M. Chen, DOE/NNSA   
P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS  R. Bennett, DHS/CBP  J. Norles, DOE/NNSA   
S. Clagett, DOC   E. Sauls, DTRA 
  

 




